
 

 

  Bill Andrus | Senior Engineering Technician 

MSA Professional Services, Inc. 

There will be a Pre-Construction Meeting for 

Carl Eliason Street Drainage Improvement Project 

Located in Sayner, WI. 

The meeting will be held on  

April 7th at 10:00 am at the  

Town of Plum Lake Office 

Located at 8755 Lake Street in Sayner. 

Utilities are encouraged to attend. 
 

 


